
  
 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 
 

• There is no activity bus, academic support or super snack today.  

• Attention 9th-grade Students.  Would you like a mentor from the Everett community 
that works in a career you are interested in, someone to bounce ideas and get 
information from? Would you like a year's membership for your entire family to the 
YMCA? Then we have the program for you!  If you are interested, please stop by the 
Counseling center and talk with Ms. Stiger and Daisy. 

• BSU will not be meeting today due to the lack of an after-school activity bus. 

• Ticket sales for the Dec. 3 performance of A Wrinkle in Time go on sale today at lunch 
and after school. They will also available in the treasurers office all next week! 

• Improv Club starts on Thursday December 1st! Little Theatre! 

• GSA will be having a meeting after school today.  There will be no activity bus on, so 
people attending will need to arrange transportation. 

• The Latinos Unidos Frío Freeze dance is on December 9th. The theme this year is a Royal 
Winter. Latinos Unidos is beyond excited to host all Seagulls on December 9th from 7-
9PM in the EHS Cafeteria, with special holiday themed drinks from the EHS Café to keep 
us all dancing!. Tickets are on sale now in the Treasurer’s office and are $5 with ASB, $7 
without. Be one of the first 100 buyers and get a collector's edition ticket!  

• Reminder: Drama Club meeting on Monday, November 28th! Come find out about the 
Spring Show and how to participate in our Regional competition! Little Theatre. 

• Latinos Unidos is gearing up for Winter Break, and with it comes their annual Regalo 
Rush Toy Drive! Around the school there are posters printed in color with QR codes that 
YOU can scan. These QR codes lead to a Google Form that you can fill out (with your 
family) if you would like a little help with gifts this winter season. There is a second QR 
code that leads to a different form for those of us who would like to help and donate gifts 
to a family in need. Whether you need help or want to help a family in need, please feel 
free to stop by Profe Vidal's room C110 or Maestra Alcántar's room C112 for more 
guidance or questions if you have them! 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


